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ICO Blog: Why special category personal data needs to be handled even more carefully 
The Information Commissioners Office (ICO) have published new guidance on how controllers can take all the 
necessary precautions required where processing special category data. 
 
News Article: How top health websites are sharing sensitive data with advertisers 
An investigation by The Financial Times has revealed symptoms and drug names are being shared with 
hundreds of third parties including Google and Facebook. 
 
News Article: Project Nightingale: Google probed over US patient data deal 
Google is to be investigated over how it is accessing US patient data via a major health firm. Google has 
commented that patient data was “secure”. 
 
News Article: Department of Education criticised for secretly sharing children's data  
The Department for Education has been sharing children’s personal data with the Home Office, triggering 
fears it could be used for immigration enforcement as part of the government’s hostile environment policy. 
 
News Article: MPs call for online registry on personal data 
The Joint Committee on Human Rights has raised the issue in its new Right to Privacy report stating ministers 
should explore setting up an online registry to list all the vast personal data held about individuals by private 
companies. 

 
News Article: ICO call for views on the application for powers under the Proceeds of Crime Act 
The Information Commissioner invites views on her office being granted access to investigation and other 
associated powers under the Proceeds of Crime Act 2002. 

 
Am rhagor o ddiweddaridau ynglyn â Diogelu data ewch i wefan Swyddfa Comisiynwdd Gwybodaeth. 
Cliciwch yma.            
 
For updates on the ICO’s Guide to the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) click here [link]. 
 

 

 

 
 

This eAlert is intended for staff, both within the NHS Wales Informatics Service and other NHS organisations, who may have an interest in Information 

Governance issues that affect the NHS in Wales. If you have any articles which you feel would also be useful to colleagues, please feel free to forward 

them for inclusion in our next edition. 

The NHS Wales Informatics Service is not responsible for the contents or reliability of the linked websites and does not necessarily endorse the views 

expressed within them.  Listing shall not be taken as endorsement of any kind. We cannot guarantee that these links will work all of the time and we have 

no control over availability of the linked pages. 

Os nad ydych eisiau dderbynnu y’r e-Newyddion yma, Cysylltwch NWISinformationgovernance@wales.nhs.uk    
 
If you would prefer not to receive this regular eAlert, please contact NWISInformationGovernance@wales.nhs.uk 
 

 

https://ico.org.uk/about-the-ico/news-and-events/news-and-blogs/2019/11/why-special-category-personal-data-needs-to-be-handled-even-more-carefully/
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=t&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=web&cd=1&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjn9Ma9muzlAhUHUxUIHWJ3BdAQ0PADMAB6BAgFEAU&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.ft.com%2Fcontent%2F0fbf4d8e-022b-11ea-be59-e49b2a136b8d&usg=AOvVaw1Nr9w0Ko2ncLLTiKI-DUnw
https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/technology-50404678
https://www.theguardian.com/education/2019/nov/12/department-of-education-criticised-for-secretly-sharing-childrens-data
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